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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 11, 2016 

KISLING, NESTICO & REDICK TO GIVE AWAY 1,000 

THANKSGIVING TURKEYS TO FAMILIES IN NEED 
 

Akron, OH, November 11, 2016– Ohio personal injury law firm, Kisling, Nestico & Redick (KNR) 

will be hosting the fourth annual KNR Coats & Cans for Kids Turkey Giveaway on November 

18th, 2016, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at our Akron office (located across the street from 

Summit Mall). 

The first 1,000 people who donate a non-perishable food item or gently used coat will receive a 

FREE BUTTERBALL TURKEY to enjoy with their families. Donated items will benefit the Akron-

Canton Regional Foodbank, The Salvation Army, and Volunteers of America. 

“Nearly 25% of children in our area lack regular access to nutritious meals,” 
says Managing Partner Rob Nestico. “Our goal is to help those families enjoy 

a hearty meal this Thanksgiving, but to also increase the resources available 

by requesting each person pay it forward by donating and canned good for the 

Foodbank or a coat to keep a child warm this winter.” 

This year’s Turkey Giveaway is expected to be the biggest ever. The KNR turkey, Santa Claus, 

the ESPN Street Team, community leaders, and student-athletes from Kenmore High School 

will be joining KNR as Cleveland 19 News and 98.1 WKDD broadcast live from the event to 

kick-off the holiday season. 

If you would like more information about the Turkey Giveaway, please contact Kisling, Nestico & 

Redick at 1-800-HURT-NOW or visit www.knrlegal.com. 
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